
 

 
 
 
 
 

Metropolitan Historical Commission Meeting 
 

Tennessee Historical Commission  
2941 Lebanon Pike        
January 23, 2017 

12:00 p.m.  
 
 
 

I. Call to Order      Jim Forkum 
 

II. Welcome  and THC Report    Patrick McIntyre, Jr. 
                     THC Executive Director 
 

III. Approval of November Minutes   Jim Forkum 
 

IV. Conference on African-American History  
and Culture      Linda Wynn 

 
V. MHC Open House     Lynn Maddox 

 
VI. Director’s Report     Tim Walker 

 
VII. Historic Zoning Report    Robin Zeigler 

 
VIII. Staff Reports  

 
IX. Other Business      Jim Forkum 

 
 
 

*Please remember to turn off or silence your cell phones during the meeting. 
 

The Metro Nashville Historical Commission does not discriminate on the basis of age, race, sex, color, national origin, religion, 
sexual orientation, or disability in access to, or operation of its programs, services, activities or in its hiring or employment practices. 
ADA inquiries may be directed to: Yvonne Ogren, ADA Compliance Coordinator, Metro Historical Commission, (615)862-7970. 
Title VI inquiries should be forwarded to: Ms. Shirley Sims-Saldana, Title VI Coordinator, Human Relations, 800 2nd Avenue, 
South, 4th Floor, Nashville, TN 37210, (615) 880-3391. Contact Department of Human Resources for all employment related 
inquiries at (615) 862-6640. 


